
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
BUBBA’s BISTRO 

 

The school cafeteria may not be operating until mid to late September.   
 

Be sure to bring a lunch for the first few weeks of school! 
 

 
 

 Grade 6 students will meet in the gym.  Grade 6 teachers will help them find their 
names and room numbers on posted class lists.  Mr. Wallace will address students 

before they head to classes. 

 Grade 7 & 8 students will find their name on a list in the front foyer.  This will 
identify CORE number, room number and teacher name. 

 SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 

Please come ready for your school photos on September 9th, 2019! 
 


